
Friday 19th July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to give you advance notice of the year group parent/ carer information meetings that
will be held in September. These meetings are designed to give you an opportunity to meet the
year group teachers and ask any questions that you may have. Please enter the school through
the main entrance via the bottom gate.

Monday 9th September Y4 parent/ carer information evening 5:30pm

Tuesday 10th September Y5 parent/ carer information evening 5:30pm

Wednesday 11th September Y3 parent/ carer information evening 5:30pm

Thursday 12th September Y6 parent/ carer information evening 5:30pm

Friday 13th September IR parent/ carer info meeting 2:15pm

Monday 16th September SEND Parent/Carer coffee morning

We would like to wish you all a lovely summer and look forward to welcoming you back in
September.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Allen


